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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Hello and welcome to our October 2023 newsletter! 

It's that time of the year when the weather starts to become chilly and the nights
get longer, but we have lots planned to keep everyone busy and active. 

We're thrilled to share all the latest news and updates from our home with you.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link
below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Chelle Daly
Interim Home Manager

Schoolchildren Visit

We had a lovely surprise visit from children from Park Road School in Sale. They
kindly called into Amberley to give our residents boxes of cakes from their cake
sale. It was a very kind gesture and the cakes were thoroughly enjoyed by the
residents. Thank you to the staff, parents and especially the children from Park
Road School.

Hillman Imp Panda Car

Recently, we had a special visit to Amberley by Paul Fairclough, who arrived in his
Hillman Imp Panda Car. It was an exciting opportunity for our residents, some of
whom are ex-police officers, to see this unique vehicle. Paul went the extra mile
and presented each of our residents with a Police Memorial Badge, making the
visit even more memorable.

The afternoon was filled with laughter, and as you can see from the pictures,
everyone had a fantastic time. Thank you, Paul, for making it happen.

Spike the Barn Owl

Spike the Barn Owl came to visit Amberley! Spike was so well behaved and some
residents followed him around the home so they could have another go at holding
him. There was a couple of residents who very rarely come out of their rooms and
they also followed him. It was a great visit and a unique opportunity for our
residents to interact with a beautiful and majestic bird.

Bingo, Brew and Buns

Bingo, Brew and Buns has proven so popular our residents have asked for it to be
every week from now on. We have stocked up on dabbers and assembled lots of
prizes ready to be won. It's an excellent opportunity for our residents to interact
with each other and have some fun.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Amberley Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for
us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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